
 

 
 
Monday 12 April 2021 
 
In line with the government's roadmap, our shops are now re-open. Please check individual 
shop pages here for shop opening times - https://www.pilgrimshospices.org/get-
involved/shop-with-us/find-your-local-shop/ 
 
All shops are accepting donations. Please call your preferred shop before arriving, as some 
are only accepting donations at certain times. 
 
All shops are COVID-19 secure and have social distancing measures in place. You may be 
required to wait outside as we have customer limits for all shops. 
 
We really appreciate all your support and would ask that you please do not leave donations 
outside any of our shops. 
 
Our furniture collection service is now re-open and taking bookings on 01227 640 000. 
 
We really appreciate all your support. 
 
Kindest regards 
Pilgrims Hospices 
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